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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB  

SUMMER CAMP REGISTRATION OPEN 

 

Shelton, CT, May 1, 2012– The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley’s 

Summer Camp opens on June 18, 2012. There will be ten, one-week sessions ending 

on August 24. Children can attend for one week of camp, all ten weeks, or any 

combination. The weekly fee is $150 for 6-12 year olds and $100 for children 13-15. 

Additional siblings are $75 each per week.  

 

Hours are Monday-Friday, 7:30 am – 6 pm. Camp activities include crafts, sports, 

gamesroom, rowing, computers, outdoor education, special events, fun contests, and 

games. Weekly trips are available to destinations such as water parks, aquariums, and 

the movies. Children are treated to a cookout every Friday, followed by a special event 

such as a Luau or Wacky Water Day. Children may bring their own snacks and lunch or 

purchase food from the on-site café. Free breakfast and lunch are available for children 

who qualify.  

 

All registrations will be taken online. Parents seeking financial assistance must first apply 

to Care4Kids (www.ctcare4kids.com); if you are ineligible for or denied by Care4Kids, we 

have scholarship applications available. 

 

Detailed information about our summer camp can be found at www.BGC-LNV.org. If you 

need assistance registering, there is a computer available at our Membership Desk, or 

call us at 203-924-9329.  
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